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Hamre Jaime

From: akaasms@aol.com

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 10:12 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB 4029 Testimony

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Members of the Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources,   
 
I ask all of you to support HB 4029, a vote for this is a vote for helping preserve the things that represents Oregon, and 
what we care for. Rivers are the lifeblood of Oregon, both in the past, and will be in the future. Preserving as much of what 
we can , in its most natural form, is vital for all Oregonians. Please do not allow a bullying, self interest entity, Bend Parks 
and Rec District, to weaken rules enacted to help preserve our rivers, and our wildlife. This bill helps rivers throughout 
Oregon, and all Oregonians.  
 
Having lived in Central Oregon for 34 yrs, I can attest to the natural beauty that exists in the area that Bend Parks wants 
to place a bridge. Please do not allow them to ruin another area of our river. Another trail already exists along the river to 
Sunriver that accomplishes the access that opponents tout they need. Just improve that trail, there is no need to ruin the 
river and wildlife for yet another trail through pristine river habitat.  
 
 
Thanks, Ambrose , Mary, Andy, and Emma Su 


